
 

CITY OF READING 

HILLSDALE COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

CITY OF READING PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
Notice is hereby given that on Monday, July 11, 2022, at 7:00 p.m., the City of Reading Planning 
Commission will conduct a Public Hearing as part of their Regular Meeting in Reading City Hall 
Council Chambers, 113 S. Main Street, Reading, MI 49274. The City of Reading Planning 
Commission will hold a public hearing for the City of Reading’s Updated Capital Improvement 
Program (CIP) for the 2022/2023 Fiscal Year Budget. 
 
A copy of the proposed updated Capital Improvement Program (CIP), of public improvements, is 
available for public inspection during normal business hours at Reading City Hall. For current 
office hours or to arrange an appointment please contact City Hall at 517-283-2604 or the City 
Website at www.reading.mi.us 
 
The public is invited and encouraged to attend this public hearing, if you are unable to attend, 
but wish to have your comments recognized, you may do so in writing by mailing or delivering 
them to the Reading City Planning Commission, C/o Reading City Clerk, 113 S. Main Street, PO 
Box 240, Reading, MI 49274. To be recognized, any written comments, must be received by the 
City Clerk no later than 5:00 pm, Monday, July 11, 2022.  
 
Persons with disabilities who require assistance in order to participate in the public meeting  
should contact City Manager Kimberly Blythe at the earliest opportunity in advance of the 
meeting by email at kym@reading.mi.us, or by phone at (517) 283-2604 or (517) 398-4828, to 
arrange for appropriate accommodations. 
Kimberly Blythe, City Manager/Clerk/Treasurer 
City of Reading 

 
 
 

 

“City of Reading is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer” 
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